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On 05/31/2025 at 1:30 a.m., the Minnehaha County Sheriff’s Office was dispatched to the 
area of 457th Avenue and SD Highway 38, for a single-vehicle crash.  The vehicle was 
southbound on 457th Ave and it appears that the vehicle did not stop for the stop sign at 
this T-intersection and crashed into a tree grove on the south side of the intersection. The 
male driver was deceased at the scene and a female passenger was airlifted to a Sioux 
Falls Hospital for serious/not life-threatening injuries.  The crash is still under 
investigation by the Minnehaha County Sheriff’s Office.     
 
The Minnehaha County Sheriff’s Office was assisted by the South Dakota Highway 
Patrol, Humboldt Fire, Humboldt Ambulance and Minnehaha County Emergency 
Management.     
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